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July 26, 2010  
 
VIA ELECTRONIC FILING 
AND HAND DELIVERY 
 
Public Service Commission of Utah 
Heber M. Wells Building, 4th Floor 
160 East 300 South 
Salt Lake City, UT 84114 
 
Attention: Julie P. Orchard 
  Commission Secretary 
 
Re:  Docket No. 10-035-T05 
 
On July 19, 2010 in the above referenced docket, the Public Service Commission of Utah 
(Commission) issued its order approving modifications to Rocky Mountain Power’s (Company) 
Home Energy Savings Program, administered through Schedule 111, proposed by the Company 
in Advice No. 10-05. In that order, the Commission directed the Company to file revised tariff 
sheets reflecting the decisions rendered in the order within one week of the date of its issuance. 
In compliance with the Commission’s direction, the Company submits the attached tariff sheets 
for Schedule 111 reflecting the Commission’s order in the above referenced docket. 
 
In the order, the Commission directed that Provision of Service 5 in Schedule 111 be revised to 
provide additional clarity regarding the amount of time a program participant has to submit a 
program application after making a qualifying purchase. Language ordered by the Commission 
to be included as Provision of Service 5 is as follows: 
 

“Changes to incentive offer availability, incentive levels and qualifying Equipment or 
Services will become effective a minimum of 45 days after being filed with the Public 
Service Commission of Utah, subject to Commission order. Changes will be prominently 
displayed on the program website and will be communicated at least once to retailers who 
have participated in the program within one year preceding the date of the change.” 

 
In addition, the Commission ordered the program modifications approved under this docket to 
become effective September 1, 2010. The attached tariff sheets for Schedule 111 reflect these 
modifications as ordered by the Commission. 
 
It is respectfully requested that all formal correspondence and staff requests regarding this matter 
be addressed to: 
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By E-mail (preferred): datarequest@pacificorp.com 
    aaron.lively@pacificorp.com 
    daniel.solander@pacificorp.com  
 
By regular mail:  Data Request Response Center 
    PacifiCorp 
    825 NE Multnomah Blvd., Suite 2000 
    Portland, OR  97232 
 
    Aaron Lively 
    Regulatory Manager 
    Rocky Mountain Power 
    201 South Main Street, Suite 2300 
    Salt Lake City, UT  84111 
 

Daniel Solander 
    Senior Counsel 
    Rocky Mountain Power 
    201 South Main Street, Suite 2300 
    Salt Lake City, UT  84111 
 
Informal inquiries regarding this matter may be directed to Aaron Lively, regulatory manager, at 
(801) 220-4501.   
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Jeffrey K. Larsen 
Vice President, Regulation 
 
Enclosures 
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